
Through my involvement with ASCO dating back at least twenty
years, it has been a great pleasure for me to experience and
appreciate first-hand Marty’s exceptional efforts and commitment
to ASCO and optometric education. He is energetic, hardworking,
knowledgeable, and professional. What I have also greatly valued
is his stature and familiarization with his peers in other
educational organizations, which has enhanced the visibility of
optometry. Many thanks, Marty, for all that you have done, and
best wishes for this exciting next chapter in your personal and professional pathways.
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